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We are creating a Pocket Park near the new Torrens 
Road bridge, returning vacant land to the community to 
be used as open green space. The pocket park will be 
located at Churchill Road in Ovingham. 
 
Pocket parks enhance lifestyle and community 
connectivity. They are visually pleasing and support a 
safe and connected transport network.  

What’s happening 
 
We will be starting works on the Churchill Road Pocket 
Park during the week commencing 6 January 2025.  

These works will include site preparation works, 
installation of plant materials, environmental works, 
installation of retaining walls, installation of stormwater 
infrastructure, new pavements for paving and pathways 
and installation of park furniture. 

How this affects you 

Pedestrians and cyclists may be required to use a different path 
during the works. Signs will be in place to show you where to go.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these 
works are completed, however the work will be managed to 
minimise disturbance to nearby residents.  

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works 
wherever possible, with advance notice provided if there is a 
need to temporarily restrict driveway access.  

 

 

When 
Week commencing 6 January 
2025 until mid-2025 

Hours of work 
Day works: 7am – 7pm  

Where 
Churchill Road, Ovingham  

More information 
dit.sa.gov.au/churchillpocketpark 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
Call  1300 794 880 
Scan the QR code 
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